
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28.11.22 

Dear parents/guardians, 

Our annual Christmas Carol Service will take place on Monday 12th December at 

St Peter and St Paul’s church at 9:30am. If you are available to walk to and from 

the church with us (we will be leaving school at 9:00am and returning at 

approximately 10:10am), please could you inform your child’s class teacher by 

Friday 9th December. 

Due to limited space at the church, we kindly ask that only people accompanying 

us from school join us for the service. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Watson 

 


